
From: Jill Lewis jlewis@glendale.edu
Subject: FW: New President

Date: June 9, 2016 at 10:59 AM
To: Edward Karpp ekarpp@glendale.edu

	
	

From:	Jill	Lewis	
Sent:	Thursday,	June	27,	2013	10:48	AM
To:	accjc@accjc.org
Subject:	New	President
	
EffecGve	July	1,	2013,	Dr.	David	Viar	will	officially	take	over	the	role	of	Superintendent/President	of
Glendale	Community	College.		
His	email	address	will	be:			dviar@glendale.edu
	
Regards,
	
Jill	Lewis
	
	
 
 
Jill Lewis
Program Manager, Instructional Services
Accreditation Liaison Officer
 
Glendale Community College
1500 N. Verdugo Road,  AD145D
Glendale, CA  91208-2894
818 551-5103
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